SUMMER POINT HOA

ANNOUNCEMENT

** NEW LANDSCAPING VENDOR **

At our last HOA Board Meeting on Monday, the board hired a new Landscaping vendor to replace A Cut Above Landscaping.

Their last service was today, 7-13-23.

The new Landscaping Company is Homescapes Landscapes.

Homescapes is a residential landscaping company that specializes in front yard service for small communities.

Chris Spear, our Landscape Director will be overseeing the transition to this new vendor. Due to the fact they are beginning mid-year, Homescapes will begin servicing Summer Point on Wednesday July 19th and 26th to finish off July. We have asked them for Thursdays for the rest of the year and we will let everyone know in a future announcement what the remaining schedule will be for the rest of 2023. Beginning in August, they will begin to catch the neighborhood up on trimming and other services that were not completed by ACA.

If you have any landscaping questions or challenges that need addressing,

Please email Chris Spear – Landscaping Director at our new special HOA email

landscapingsummerpointhoa@gmail.com

He will work with you to answer your questions or address any issues you may have.

We appreciate your understanding and consideration during the landscaping challenges of the last few weeks.

Thanks again to everyone for your support.

Summer Point HOA Board of Directors